
PTO Meeting Minutes: March 8, 2022

Attendees:

Molly O’Brien, Melissa Adams, Tracy Timmons, Tracie Arens, Holly Sutcliffe, Bird Gengler, Karen Thompson, Morgan

Yarker, Divya Sishtla , Erin Gochenouer, Christina Hunt, Jessica Valestin

Meeting called to order by Holly Sutcliffe

November PTO meeting minutes approved – motion made by Melissa, second by Erin, all in favor, approved.

Principal’s Report:

• New return to learn plan was released, masks are now optional, masks are also no longer required on the school buses.

• Staying 6 feet part in the classrooms, is no longer required, if you need more information or want to see the changes,

please review the Linn-Mar website

• Day 5 of the interview process for the new principal at Westfield.

• Thursday March 10th is the Kindergarten musical

• Next week March 14-18th is Spring Break

• New car line pick up for after school starts March 14th, Mr. Rogers invited CR police department to look at polices in

place to make a safer pick up option. Please review process here.

• Spring pictures at March 22nd.

• April 11-15th 3rd grade aquatic experience
• Opera Iowa will be at Westfield April 23rd

• April 28th is no school for professional development day

Old Business:

• Conference meals were very good, did Tacos, walking tacos and taco salads

• We will provide a running list of ways people can donate to Westfield PTO, amazon smile, hy-vee receipts, or dining

nights.

Officers Report

• Kernels night is also being looked at, stay tuned for a night now.

Treasurer’s report

● Write one for Westfield check from the foundation a little over $8,000 a check from Collins for over $500 in matches.

● All teachers have submitted for classroom funds, or the funds have been accounted for, with items still coming.

• New Business:

• Learning night March 24th, will be held via zoom, 3 presenters.

https://www.linnmar.k12.ia.us/news/return-to-learn-plan-2021-22/
https://www.linnmar.k12.ia.us/news/new-end-of-day-pick-up-plan-at-westfield/


• Hy-Vee Receipt collection April 4th-8th is collection, winning class will get cupcakes from Hy-vee

• New PTO executive board will be coming up, if you are interested in being in a position, please let us know.

• Make a flyer to add all the PTO events for the teachers to send out and Jill to add to the weekly

• Sock Hop planned for April 8th, DJ and Kona Ice

• T-shirts for Stride for Pride, April 29th, we need to decide on shirts and also design.

• End of the school year bash, to replace the start of school bash

Motion to adjourn made by Erin, 2nd by Divya, all approved.

The next PTO meeting will be held in the Westfield Media Center April 5, 2022  All are welcome to attend.

Meeting Adjourned.


